From: Dr Martin Kunz FRSA I

Sent: 27 February 2018 17:36
To: Londonplan
Subject: Draft New London Plan

Dear Sadig Khan (Mayor of London),

| am writing to respond to your consultation on the draft New London Plan.

| am particularly concerned about the issue of street trees: Number targets are not sufficient. From what | observe newly planted ones are grafted on rootstock that ensure
that they stay small - i.e. it would take a few hundred of those to make up for ONE old tree cut down - which is happening far too often with the current infilling spree.

Yours Sincerely,

Yours sincerely
Dr Martin Kunz FRSA

| sent this email via the Friends of the Earth website. Replies will go to my personal email address.
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